
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Gregory J. Stulen <gregory@pathwaygroup.com>

Sent: March 23, 2020 4:39 PM
To: Parmar, Dovejot (SPAC/PSPC)

Subject: Suppliers to Fight COVID-19

Hi Dovejot,

I hope you're doing well and staying safe.

I was speaking with a industrial laundry service provider on the phone earlier today and I'm trying to get some
clarification on a few questions they had related to the open call for suppliers to help fight the COVID-19
public health challenge.

To that end, I was wondering if you had time for a short phone call to help me understand the process related
to procurement of products and services requested on the Government of Canada's procurement website?

If you can let me know what works well for your calendar, I'll be happy to join you then.

Thanks,

Greg
--
Gregory J. Stulen
Senior Associate, Government Relations

PathwayGroup Inc.

One Dundas Street West, Suite 2500
Toronto, Ontario M5G 1Z3

905.741.1417
pathwaygroup.com 
gregory@pathwaygroup.com 
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